MARLENE K FAIMON
PROGRAMS MANAGER
December 9, 2013

LBNRD CONDUCTING WINTER FIELD INSPECTIONS

The Little Blue Natural Resources District Groundwater Department will be inspecting irrigation flow
meters that are enrolled in the volunteer reporting program this winter. They will recording the meter
serial number, GPS location, verifying totalizer type, and noting if it appears the meter needs repair. The
District’s Board of Director’s are currently discussing changes to the Groundwater Rules and Regulations
for the entire district. ‘At this time their intention is to require flow meters on all high capacity wells in
the district over the next several years. All changes to the rules and regulations are still being developed
and will be presented at a public hearing in early 2014.
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